
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/18/2015 11:39:19 AM
Subject: RE: One SC Flood Relief Fund

A few small changes.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 10:01 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: One SC Flood Relief Fund
 
Holly – Please approve.
 
Kim – Please forward to all of the county emergency managers and please include the two attachments:
 
 
County Emergency Managers,
 
This week, Governor Haley announced the One SC Flood Relief Fund (formerly The SC Flood Relief Fund), a fund to 
help flood victims repair or rebuild their homes.  Many mayors and local leaders also support this Fund.  The private 
funds will help fill the gap between available resources and the unmet home repair needs of flood victims in the 24 IA 
declared counties.  The fund will administer grants for purchasing building supplies to nonprofits and other groups 
capable of the labor and skills for home repair – among other housing related needs.  The goal is for all South 
Carolinians affected by the flood to live in safe, habitable homes. 
 
For more information, see attached and also visit www.onescfund.org.
 
At this time, we would like your help in spreading the word for all South Carolinians to donate as little or as much 
as they can.  Once a sufficient fund is established, we hope that you will also encourage the VOADs and other 
nonprofits in your communities to apply.
 
If you need more information about the fund, please let me know.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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